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“Preserving our 
community, one 
family at a time” 

 

 

What’s been going on at Youth Extensions? 
 We have a new website! www.youthextensionsinc.com went live earlier this 

year and we are continuing to make it better. Have a suggestion? Come and 
talk to us, call us, or send an email. 

 We are still providing the same quality services you are used to, just serving 
more people! 

 We are working on opening a new site, coming soon to Northampton 
County. 

 We had our first annual Summer Slam party at Longmeadow park and we 
had over 140 people attend! We hope to make it bigger and better next year 
and make it an annual Durham summer tradition! 

What’s new at Youth Extensions? 
We have just finished developing our new 3 year strategic plan, here is what to 

expect! 

 YE is working on offering more services and more evidence based practices, 

such as treatment models for trauma and for working with parents and 

families! 

 YE will work on expanding the types of insurance it accepts including private 

insurance like Blue Cross Blue Shield and even privately paid services! 

 YE will look to provide more services in more areas! 

How are we meeting your needs? 
 Last year we served 168 different people across Wake and Durham counties! 

 100% of those who responded think that Youth Extensions staff are 

professional and courteous 

 93% of those who responded said they have noticed improvement in their 

child’s behaviors since beginning services with YE. 

 86% of people who responded said they would recommend Youth Extensions 

to someone else if they needed services 

Have questions or just want to talk to us? 
Call us at (919) 246-5664 

Email us at youthext@live.com 

Find us online at www.youthextensionsinc.com 

http://www.youthextensionsinc.com/
mailto:www.youthext@live.com?subject=Feedback%20for%20the%20website


 

 

 


